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YOU DEFINE YOUR COMMUNITIES
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

by the SAC Civic Engagement Committee and the California Citizens
Redistricting Commission to attend a special community meeting to learn more 

about the redistricting process.

We urge you to visit our website and social media channels regularly for updates.

SAC
April 29 • 12:00-1:00 p.m. 

CEC
May 14 • 5:30-6:30 p.m.

You’re Invited... 

Login for both SAC and CEC sessions: https://cccconfer.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_j4tjArIoQzOHArI7QMtBAQ

Every ten years, after the U.S. Census, California 
must redraw the boundaries of its 
Congressional, State Senate, State Assembly, 
and State Board of Equalization districts to 
reflect the new population data. The Voters 
FIRST Act gave this power to California citizens, 
ensuring that new and fair districts are drawn 
free of special interests, politics, or political 
influence.

The California Citizens Redistricting Commission 
will hold public meetings and accept public 
comment. This is your chance to become a part of 
creating fair and transparent district boundaries 
that serve the best interests of the people of 
California. In 2021, the Commission will work to 
develop and approve the district maps before the 
final maps are certified to the California 
Secretary of State.
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